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Comments: Dear Sir,

I am writing to inform you that I support development and
adoption of animal-free testing. I have just learned that 
ICVAM has approved of only one non-animal test method
originating in the U.S. although EVCAM,your European
counter,has approved dozens. Rather than supporting
development and adoption of animal-free testing,ICVAM
has done little in comparison to what can and should be
done.Therefore animals continue to die needlessly.Human
health also suffers as animal tests continue to lead to
less accurate and less sensitive information regarding 
human health.



Animal testing is archaic and inhumane. The sooner it is
abolished the better. Please do all you can to work
toward this end. Thank you.

Eileen Hennessy
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